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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan 

Mark Your Calendar 
Reminder: Dates are subject 

to change 
 

 
 
 

December 1 
School Resumes 

 
December 11 

Virtual Learning Day 
 

December 15 
School Penance Service 

 
December 16 

Preschool Nativity 
 

December 22 
Virtual Learning Day 

 
December 23-January 1 

NO SCHOOL 
CHRISTMAS VACATION 

 
January 4-January 11 

School Resumes  
Virtual Learning Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 
 

I want to begin with commending our families and our community for their 
dedication and support to the school during such a difficult time.  Your 
cooperation with policies and procedures and proactive actions regarding the 
health and safety of your children as well as those within the school building 
have helped to make our first trimester of this school year a safe and healthy 
one.  We pray to continue the course into this next trimester of the school year.  
 
We pray everyone had a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving holiday this year.  As 
we begin the month of December, we are celebrating the virtue of Prayer.  This is 
also the month that we will be celebrating the birth of Jesus. We look to keep that 
joyous spirit within us all this month as we continue providing a safe and positive 
learning environment for the students.  There are a few activities planned for this 
month.  One is to create a virtual Christmas program as well as band 
performance.  Another is that our Pre-K and 5th grade classes are planning to 
conduct a nativity skit that will either be live streamed or recorded to share with 
families.  Lastly, our PTO is working to provide a Christmas treat for the students 
that will mimic the idea of the cookies and cocoa that had been done in the past. 
   
Along with the continuation of our weekly Masses, the 3rd-8th grade students will 
take part in a school penance service.  December is a short month, but we will 
continue through it with our prayer, patience, and positivity.   Let us all be 
thankful for the many blessings that have been placed upon us this year.  We 
wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.   
 
John 14:27 Peace I leave with you; my peace I give you. I do not give to 
you as the world gives. Do not let your hearts be troubled and do not be 
afraid. 
 
Peace, 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
 

SCLS Online Day of Giving 
Update 

 
AMAZING!!!!! 

 
On November 17th SCLS 

Online Day of Giving took 
place and we had a goal of 

$10,000.  Because of all your 
generosity we exceed the 

goal and reached $11,885!!! 
 

THANK YOU!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 
The response to the Coat Drive has been phenomenal. Once again, we were 
blessed with a very generous donation from the Knights of Columbus. The 
Coat Drive has been extended until 1/21/21. Please see the flyer at the end of 
the newsletter for more details. 
 
Thank you,  
Natalie Barbush 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to December, SCLS Families! 
 
Can you believe we are already in December, and that 2020 is coming to a 
close? The school year is flying by, and the PTO Board is so thankful to Mrs. 
Reagan, Father Lease, Father Josh and all our teachers and staff for 
everything they are doing to keep our students in school and engaged, 
despite all the ways they have had to adapt to ever-changing circumstances. 
Nothing about this year would be possible without their hard work and 
commitment to our kids. In this season of thankfulness and gratitude, the PTO 
Board extends ours to them all.  
 
Much like how the rest of this school year has gone, COVID-19 has altered 
the PTO December planning. We were very disappointed not to hold the 3rd 
annual PTO Pancake Breakfast with Santa to kick off the holiday season, and 
are hoping to be able to do a Spring Pancake Breakfast "Do-Over" to make 
up for it. We are also not able to hold traditional December events such as the 
PTO Christmas Store and Cookies and Cocoa like we had hoped to do, but 
due to the circumstances, we understand why these events would not be able 
to be held in a safe way. We have some ideas to celebrate the holidays as a 
school community that we are hoping to be able to see through as a way to 
give the students something special before their well-deserved Christmas 
break.  
 
We thank you all for your understanding. Please know that if there was a way 
to bring these events to the student body that we would be doing so. The 
entire Board is hoping for a VERY busy Spring when we can make up for all 
the things we have had to put on hold.  
 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas, and all the best for a Happy, 
HEALTHY and safe 2021! 
Erin Henderson 
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Happy Birthday! 

December 2 – Patricia Byrnes 

December 12 – Tracie Beshara 

December 18 – Bob Kennedy 

December 19 – Maggie Cole 

December 22 – Stephanie 
Grossnickle 

December 26 – Stan Bielawa 

December 31 – Melissa Connahey 

 

 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks so much to everyone participating in BoxTops For Education!  As we 
transition to the new receipt-scanning app, it's even easier to get friends and family 
to help. There are more opportunities for scanning and saving as we go into the 
holiday season, so keep scanning!  Please visit boxtops4education.com for a link 
to the app plus more information about special bonuses and prizes!   
 
Any questions or problems?  Contact KC Torta @ 724.272.7375 for help. 
 
ProTip: We're still accepting physical Box Top clips - turn them in to the office or 
collection bin. If you have Box Tops and can't get them to the school, please reach 
out to KC Torta. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTO Monthly Teacher 
Appreciation 

Since our teachers are doing so much 
each and every day to keep our 
students safe while getting their 
education the PTO decided to do 
monthly teacher appreciation treats.   

In November, we surprised our 
teachers and staff with a large 
assortment of chips and salty snacks. 

“We ought to give thanks for all 
fortune:  if it is good, because it is 
good, if bad, because it works in us 
patience, humility and the contempt of 
this world and the hope of our eternal 
country” – C.S. Lewis 

THANK YOU FACULTY AND STAFF 
AT SCLS!!!! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

 


